
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

The trail (marked in red) at 
Bukit Batok Nature Park is closed due to 

safety concerns of slope failure
from 15 May 2023.

We are monitoring the slope closely. 
Please use the alternative routes 

(marked in yellow).

Expected re-opening date: 
31 December 2027
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